Racine City Clerk
730 Washington Ave.
Racine, WI 53401

Dear Sir or Madam,
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CITY CLERK RACINE, Wi

We, a group of Racine residents, and students at the University of Wisconsin- Parkside

9 bus service.

respectfully request an opportunity to address the issue of the proposed cuts to the Route

Not all the people who ride this bus to Kenosha are students. A recent petition drive to
keep the bus running, shows that there are Racine residents, who work in Kenosha, and have

no other transportation available to them.

Activities, seminars, workshops and films, also draw people from Racine to Kenosha and
the UW campus. A group of twelve developmentally delayed young people come out to
Parkside just for this purpose, as do potential students from Racine high schools.

Someone should be looking at those paying fare, and not students, that are not counted by
Parkside administration. This cut will affect more than just students.

A chance to address both the City Council, and the Transit and Parking Committee is

greatly appreciated.

Thank you in advance for both your time and consideration on this matter.
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Barbara A. Walsh--Student Leader

Respectfully,

Botoe O yo6lid,

Barbara A. Walsh
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